
VIA OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utility Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Docket No. 09-048
Brief on Issues

Dear Director Howland:

Please find attached a filing in the above referenced docket. The filing was electronically
served on the Service List on July 14 at 5:00 PM. In addition, an original and seven (7) copies
of this letter are also being filed via overnight mail. Please date stamp and return the enclosed
extra copy of this filing. Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned with any questions.

Enclosure

Respectfully

L
Brian McDermott
Edward S. Quill, Jr.

Counsel Union Telephone Company

1002 Parker Street, Falls Church, Virginia 22046
Telephone: (571) 730-4970 - Facsimile: (571) 730-4971

www.synergieslawgroup.com

Synergies Law Group, PLLC

July 14, 2009


